

## association of university and college employees

July 27, 1982

Debbie Jansen Woodward Library CAMPUS MAIL

Dear Debbie:

At the present time, the Union has two representatives on the President's Advisory Committee on Safety, Security and Fire Prevention. Actually we are permitted to have two representatives but at the present time have only one. Darlene Bailey, our representative, is going on a leave of absence in September and we are currently looking for replacements. Your name has been suggested as a possible person. Would you give some consideration to standing for one of the two positions. If you require information on the committee or the responsibilities, please contact Darlene Bailey. She works in Catalogue Records at L.2924.

Thanks for giving this your consideration.

Yours truly,

Carole Cameron Union Organizer AUCE Local 1